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Sent:  Sunday, 16 March 2008 5:36 PM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee {SEN)

Subject: Senator Brown

Peter Hallahan
We would like to voice our opinion to the committee reviewing the Andrews Act concerning Voluntary

Euthanasia. We are hoping for its repeal as we strongly support the right of free choice on this subject .

iilih ani Jine Winifield

17/03/2008





